
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                             

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                             
 

Dear Parent/Guardian

  

Newsletter No 35 – 18th June,2021 

 

Sacraments 

Congratulations to Victoria, Lottie (Y3), Cody and Keenan (Y4) who yesterday received the Sacrament of 

Reconciliation. 

We look forward to their Holy Communion on Saturday 19th June 2021. 

 

Confirmation 

This will take place for Y6 on Wednesday 30th June 2021 at 7 pm in St Wilfrid’s Church. 

Bishop David Evans will be leading the celebration and we look forward to welcoming him to our school and Parish. 

 

OLAAS Prayer     

We continue to celebrate joining Our Lady and All Saints Multi Academy company.  This week, we share a prayer 

written by Year 6TW:  

Heavenly Father, 

Bless our community, Our Lady and all Saints,  

With compassion and love,  

Help us to follow Christ’s example,  

To live, learn and pray with each other in unity, 

We are all saints, strong in faith, 

Celebrating life as the family of God, 

Our Lady and All Saints pray for us. 

 

 

Values and Virtues 

We are continuing to be faith-filled and hopeful. 

Congratulations to Y6G and Y6TW who are the winners of the certificates this week. 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Blue Badges: Alivia, Daniyal, Mariam, Logan (2G), Chanselle, Daisi, Olivia, Patryk, Sahar, Sade 

Pink Badges: Deron, Muhammad (6TW), Aimal, Samuel (2G), George-Arthur 

Purple Badges: Annayah, Kayla (2G)   

Red Badges: Aun, Louie, Jireh, Sarim, Riley (1M), Jack 

Lilac Badge: Ali 

Yellow Badge: Jameelah 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Amna 

Reception CT Kaiden 

Reception SS Alfie-James 

Year 1M Niamh, Sanu 

Year 1GP Diaraye, Aun, Karter 

Year 2B Aironas 

Year 2G Neeko 

Year 3C Usman 

Year 3M Kelvin 

Year 4B Gary, Mariya 

Year 4P Natalia 

Year 5B Joel-Eli 

Year 5M Orlando 

Year 6G Alfie 

Year 6TW Amari 

Wise Owl Award Samara (1M) 

Sports Award Catalin (2B), Reception After School Multi-Skills children 

Music Award Jehovani (6TW 

Uniform Award Antonia (3M) 

Well done everyone! 

 

Prayers 

Please pray for our children receiving the sacrament of Holy Communion on Saturday. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

R Baker and staff 
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